
 

 For Your Calendar; 

Friday—Ice Block Day $1 each (Year 6 fundraiser) 

Friday—lunch order day (this week K-2 only) 

Friday—No transition this Friday 4th Dec. 

Thursday Dec 3—Year 5 leadership speeches 

Thursday Dec 3—Next Hamper Delivery Day 

Friday Dec 4—League Tag Day (Yrs 3-6) 

Weds Dec 9—Captains badge ceremony 

Thurs Dec 10—Presentation Day 

Tues Dec 15—Party Day—Ten Pin Bowling 

 

 

Changes to note for this week; 

Lunch orders Friday 4th Dec—K-2 ONLY 

No Transition Friday 4th Dec 

 

“Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful and Always Try Your Best".  

30th November,  2020 

There’s much excitement around school at the moment. Notes have been 

sent home for; 

 Years 3-6 Touch Football Gala Day 

 Years K-6 Presentation Day 

 Years K-6 Party Day (Ten Pin Bowling) 

 Year 5 Leaders Speeches 

 Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

Please try and get these notes returned as soon as possible. 

Any parent entering the school grounds for these events needs to have 

returned the ‘External Visitor to School’ form.  

Mikayla and Montanah, two students from Kurri 

Kurri High School, along with Mrs Mel Thomson 

and Mrs Jill Rapley helped Year 6 to paint murals 

as part of the Confident Cubicles Project. As you 

can see, the results are outstanding. These 

positive affirmations, as chosen by our students, will be on display on our 

toilet block with the aim to encourage students to be positive and feel 

good about themselves. The six affirmations are; 

⬧ I believe in my dreams    ⬧ I will be kind to myself and others today, tomorrow 

and always  ⬧ This person does their best ⬧ Mistakes are stepping stones to 

success ⬧ When I fail, I try again  ⬧ Never give up 

Awards this week; 

Kinder—Kye for making a big effort to do his best work 

Year 1—Jack P for working well and applying himself to all tasks. 

Year 3—Natalie for a calm, concentrated and conscientious effort 

in all of her work 

Year 4—Kyla for an excellent effort and application when learning 

about Angles 

Year 5—Talis for fantastic improvements in handwriting and 

quality book work 

Year 6—Isabella for being an excellent role model for her peers 

Extra Awards; 

Congratulations to Morgan for completing 

the Multilit program 

Congratulations to Jack S, Abbey and Talis 

for Merit Certificates in the Newcastle 

Permanent Maths Competition. 
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Kinder 2021 transition afternoon, our new cohort were having a great time joining in with the K 2020 students. 

  

Carols on the Grass 

at  

Christ Church Mount Vincent 

Everyone welcome!!! 

Sunday 20 December 

Commencing at 6pm 
Bring a rug/chair and your picnic dinner 

Enjoy the music and singing by the performers 

 

For further information:  

contact Ann on 0418685080 or Stephanie on 0408683538 

[Please note: Covid safe measures will be in place  
– social distancing; sign in; singing by performers only; no food provided]  


